Sept 13, 2021 Alliance Board of Directors Meeting
Present: Bill Boettge, Colleen Crane, Jeff Gaska, Bill Stangel, Charlie Nelson, Linda Truelove
Excused: Andy Condon 
The Alliance Board of Directors met via Zoom following the Alliance meeting.
The Aug BOD minutes were approved.
Communications & Programs were discussed during the regular Alliance meeting

Solicitation Program.
	Two areas were questioned: 1) The other groups may partner & 2) the term Sponsorship Fund Committee. Bill B provided examples of other groups, such as FFA groups. Bill S explained the Sponsorship Fund Committee was included in error. Charlie made a motion to approve the MOU w/Bill S. changing the language of Sponsorship Fund Committee in areas 2 and 4. The BOD approved the motion unanimously. A discussion then took place on how to separate out fund raising cycles.

River Alliance Grant: 
Bill B explained he submitted to Michael T a general list of Alliance needs, including funding for a sign package, short videos, mailings/marketing, farmer community outreach. 

Video Project:
Colleen will revise the communication roll out and will submit to the Board. 

DATCP Grant:
Conversation took place on how to proceed with possible DATCP funding for Alliance events. A recognition event/farmers’ pontoon event/lunch on the farm were discussed. Jeff will learn the Farmers’ HSHW Board’s thoughts at the meeting taking place this week and will advise Bill B on how to proceed. 

UW-Ext new hire position: 
Bill S will draft a letter to UW-Ext. Chris Kyle, urging that a replacement for Michelle Probst be hired and the need of the Alliance for UW-Ext assistance.

County Fair:
There may be value in creating a video loop to show at next year’s fair. Many booth visitors stayed at the booth for many minutes.

Farmland Lease: 
Jeff reported that the County has not yet provided feedback. The addendum sheet will be ready after the committee signs off on the document. 

Future Meetings:
The frequency of Alliance meetings was discussed. Do we need monthly meetings? Would every other month work? Quarterly? It was suggested to create to create a Survey Monkey, asking Alliance members to share their thoughts on frequency. 

It was decided to skip the Alliance meeting in October as farmers are busy with harvest. The Alliance BOD will meet Oct. 18, 10a, via Zoom.
	 
Respectfully submitted, Colleen Crane, Alliance BOD Secretary


